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Christ Church C of E Primary School is a vibrant, stimulating and caring  
educational community which exists to celebrate the uniqueness of every person,  

made as they are in the image and likeness of God. 

 

24th January 2025 

Dear Prospective Deputy Headteacher 

Thank you for showing an interest in our amazing school.  We are very proud of our welcoming 
school.  We have amazing, kind teachers and great lessons that are fun and taught in child friendly 
ways.  Everyone is friendly, always looking after each other and treating people the same.   Our 
school is not too big to get lost in which makes it easy for everyone to get to know each other, which 
we love. We feel it is a safe environment to share ideas, feelings and know that it is okay to be 
different. In fact, we celebrate our uniqueness! 

We are hoping our next Deputy Headteacher will: 

• Be understanding, listen and understand us when we talk to you. 

• Be fair, finding a balance between strict and kind but most importantly treat everyone the 
same. 

• Show a positive attitude, give us a smile, say hello and be grateful for the love we will show 
you through our pictures, comic books, stories that we make for you.  

• Be a great teacher, making lessons fun, being happy to help us if we struggle. 

Our school vision is to Love, learn, laugh and grow, fruitfully.  Here are our ideas of how our new 
Deputy Headteacher can help us live this vision.  

Love  Learn 

• Be happy 

• Show kindness 

• Be helpful  

• Make time for you 
and look after the 
staff 

• Be understanding of 
mistakes  

• Be a good teacher 

• Make sure 
‘everyone’ learns in 
all lessons 

• Be helpful and listen 
when we find things 
tricky 

Laugh Grow 

• Be smiley 

• Have a positive, 
friendly attitude 

• Make us smile when 
we are sad 
 

• Help us not just with 
our subjects but in 
our hearts. 

• Know that you still 
need to grow too. 

• Listen to your class – 
they might not get it 
your way first time. 

 

Most of all we want someone who would be as proud of our school as we are. 

Yours faithfully 

Olivia, Rosie, Jorgie, Franky, Finley, Tom, Aggie, Kusalia, Jessica and Isla 
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